
Good morning and welcome to Tech Tip Tuesday (T^3) 
 
Below is the link to the video section of Next Vista for Learning. 
This section of the Next Vista for Learning site is dedicated to providing videos that highlight the 
creativity of students and teachers around the world. 
 
Enjoy 
http://www.nextvista.org/videos/ 
 
The site also accepts videos from teacher and videos.   The criteria for submitting a video is located at 
the bottom of the page. 
Joe 
 

http://www.nextvista.org/videos/

